WA State Unity Project: Resiliency through Communication, Connections, and Commitment
     
     The WSO State Unity Project this year will focus on building chapter resiliency. Recall that resilient adults and resilient organizations are dependent on effective Communication, making Connections, and on Commitment to be engaged in both social and service projects.  Our State Unity Project will include all three strategies. Specifically, we would encourage chapters to collaborate with other chapters and the area liaison to host an Open House for prospective members, with a focus on early career educators and including a service component (such as a clothing, hygiene or food drive, a book donation project, or gifts for low income students).  By participating in such a project, our chapters will connect with prospective members and community agencies, communicate with existing and prospective members, and commit to a project that demonstrates the relevancy of DKG – all factors that can contribute to making our chapters resilient. 
     I will be asking you to report on the name/nature of your project around November. We would like to
feature projects in the WSON and post them on our state web site and Face Book page. Please take pictures of your event so that we may post them. 
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